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Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations

Purchase of 2017 Caterpillar 926M Wheel Loader

| would like to discuss the purchase of a 2017 Caterpillar 926M Wheel Loader at
the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, February 6, 2017.
Currently our CAT 928 is almost 20 years old and has cost the district

$20.000.00 in repairs in the last two years.

The District Wheel Loaders are necessary pieces of equipment for the Maintenance
Department, particularly in the removal of snow from our parking lots.

Michigan CAT, Novi Michigan, is the recommended vendor with a bid of
$138,985.00 with a trade allowance of $35,000.00 for a total cost of $103,985.00.
The purchase price of this equipment is from the MI-Deal (State of Michigan)
purchasing consortium.

Funds for this purchase would be from the 2013 Bond.

Please include this item on the agenda.
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